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Friday 9th October 2020 
Hello everyone, 
How time flies! We have one more week to go before 
the half term holidays and there is still lot’s to fit in. 
There are lots of volunteers needed, as is noted below 
and upcoming events to bear in mind.  
This is our second week in operation under acting 
roles and Mrs Maggott and I would like to thank all 
staff and parents so far for their continued support 
and interest in our school. 
Once again, I would like to inform parents that should 
there become any matters regarding Two Boats 
School that you may wish to address, please feel free 
to make an appointment with me to discuss this 
further. 
Sports Day is scheduled for Sunday 18th October and 
Mr Duncan has a letter attached on plans for this day.  
Anyone wishing to help set up tents on the afternoon 
of Friday 16th, please meet him at the field at 2pm. 
We are still seeking parent reps for our PTA and 
School Governor’s Committees, as well as seeking 
people who would like to be Invigilators, Scribes or 
Readers for this year’s cohort of Yr 11 exams.  This will 
start with our mock exams in November.  Training will 
be given first week back after the half term holidays 
and hours employed will be paid for. 
A Harvest Festival assembly will be held at the school 
next Friday 16th October at 11.15pm, after which we 
will share in our usual Harvest Feast.  We would 
appreciate your input in allowing your child to bring a 
plate of eats to share on this occasion.  School will 
close at 1.pm on this day, in lieu of Sports Day on 
Sunday 18th October 2020.  
 
Have a good weekend 
 
Ms Carolyn Yon 
Ag Head Teacher  
 

This term in Science, Year 1 and 2 have 
been learning all about our amazing bodies 
– specifically the five senses. Last week we 

explored our sense of taste with a particularly 
interesting spread of food.  We used Venn diagrams 
to sort the foods 
into different 
groups, including 
sweet, salty and 
sour.  We all 
enjoyed trying 
the biscuits,  
Chocolate and 
most of the 

fruit….but when it came to trying the lemon and the 
rhubarb, we pulled some pretty strange faces!  
Miss Collard  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
‘Year 3 and 4 were reporting on the news this week in 
English using iPad cameras and iMovie software’ 

 
 

 
 

Year 2 class has been learning about using the 

Internet in their ICT lessons. 

These last two weeks they learnt about Blogging. 

They took some photos and drafted information to 

go with them. 

Today Year 2 learnt about adding a blog to our 

schools website.  

They created a blog with the photos taken by 

themselves and have also added their information 

to go with them. 

Please visit the Two Boats School Website 

http://www.tbschool.edu.ac/.  Enjoy our Blog, from 

Year 2 and Mrs Angela Yon - Primary ICT Teacher.  

http://www.tbschool.edu.ac/

